
Wortley St, Balmain
Stormwater drainage 
improvements 
Inner West Council is investing $500,000 to improve stormwater drainage on 
Wortley St, (between Palmer St and Davidson St) Balmain.

The works include:  

• New drainage to reduce water build up outside local properties

• Upgraded kerb ramps on Wortley St and Palmer St to improve pedestrian safety 
and accessibility

• Reconstruction of kerbs, guttering and concrete pathway

Council will undertake road resurfacing works on Wortley St,           following the 
completion of these drainage works. 

When: 6 January to 3 March 2025 (weather permitting) 

7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday 

7am to 3pm, Saturday 

We appreciate your patience while we complete these works. 

Contact: Paul Lunniss on 02 8595 2423  paul.lunniss@innerwest.nsw.gov.au


